
 

 

 

 

                            PRESS RELEASE 

 
       Contact: Maya Gurarie 

                                                          303-655-3230 (Office) 
                           mgurarie@adcogov.org                                     

                                                                     
                
 
                                  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –August 14, 2017 

 
Public Notice 

 

Adams County— The Adams County Sheriff’s Office was notified on August 3, 2017 of 

eligibility for funding in the amount of $46,477 through the Department of Justice’s 2017 

Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program. 

 

The Sheriff’s Office is planning to apply for this grant for law enforcement equipment and is 

required to provide an assurance this was made available for public comment.  Applications are 

due by September 5, 2017.  Any citizen or community group desiring an opportunity to comment 

on this application or desiring additional information should immediately contact Sheriff 

Michael T. McIntosh at 303-655-3215 or Finance Manager Marc Osborne at 303-655-3238.  
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